

VS/SW/2025-26/CIR-037

THE CONTROL OF THE CO

Date: 21-Jun-2025

Regarding Student Data Privacy

Dear Parents.

Namaste!

We have recently been approached by a few parents who shared that they received calls from a private coaching institute claiming to have obtained their contact details through the school.

We would like to clarify that Vivekanand School does not share any student or parent data with external coaching centres or third-party organisations under any circumstances. We treat the confidentiality of our students' information with utmost seriousness and follow strict data protection protocols.

If you receive any such unsolicited communication in the name of the school, we request you to kindly report it to us so that appropriate steps can be taken.

We appreciate your continued trust and cooperation.

Warm regards

Principal (Officiating)